
From: Troop 71 Info [info@troop71.info] 

Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 10:05 PM 

To: troop71bsa-donotreply@yahoo.com 

Subject: Camp Friedlander Summer Camp Sign-Up 

Attachments: CampFriedlanderRegistration.pdf 

(This e-mail was sent from an unattended mailbox) 
 
Good evening, 
 
Ann McNeill would like to know how many other scouts are 
interested in attending summer camp at Camp Friedlander.  This 
may be as an alternative to the Camp Tomahawk summer camp or in 
addition to it. 
 
If your son is interested in joining Ann and other Troop 71 
scouts for summer camp at Camp Friedlander, please complete the 
attached registration form, print it, and give it to Ann during 
next Tuesday’s Troop 71 meeting.  Alternatively, you may e-mail 
the form to Ann at this address:  andikatz14@outlook.com  
 
She needs to send Dan Beard Council the first payment of $85 per 
scout no later than March 13.  More info below. 
 
Questions and comments should be sent to Ann at her e-mail 
address or during the parents’ meeting on March 10. 
 
 
Dennis Hernit 
 
 
 

From: Tim and Ann [mailto:tmcneillfamily@att.net]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 6:04 PM 
To: Hernit Dennis 
Cc: Rich Kutter 
Subject: Friedlander 

 

Dennis, 

 

  Attached is a registration form for Camp Friedlander, with costs. Could you send out, so 

those interested could bring filled out Tuesday? They can also send to 

andikatz14@outlook.com  I will have COPE forms and Merit Badge forms on Tuesday.  

 

mailto:andikatz14@outlook.com
mailto:andikatz14@outlook.com


The sooner I can get numbers the better. I have Tuesday and Wednesday off next week 

and if I can get a rough # then I can reserve campsite. ( I don’t want to short us on space 

or way over book space). Once I have campsite reserved I can start the registrations. 

Adding registrations later isn’t too difficult but those scouts are not guaranteed the $250 

price and will more likely be the $270 price. The Liaison at Dan Beard council stated 

March 13 as cut off for 1st $85 payment to meet $250 registration fee.  Merit Badge 

registration starts March 16th. 

  Thank you, 

  Ann 

 



 


